
Mrs. Hill’s and Mrs. Williams’ second grade class has been learning about animals in the Arctic.  
Each student had to choose and research their animal using different resources.  After 
researching, they had to write their report, create a diorama at home, and present their project 
to their peers.  Parents were able to come view the students’ projects and hear all about them 
at an open house. 
The students exhibited qualities of confidence, technology literacy, and were effective 
communicators in their presentations. 


